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SCG Legal Annual Meeting

Chris Felts and Bill Moreau of the Indianapolis office and Rebekah Prince of
the Los Angeles office represented the firm at the annual meeting of SCG
Legal (formerly State Capital Group) on Sept. 10 and 11. The meeting was
attended by 160 lawyers representing 81 law firms from this international
network in which the firm is the Indiana member. Upon the recommendation
of the International Franchise Association, Rebekah served as a panelist for
the session "Legal Issues and Political Developments in the Franchise
Industry." Bill, a former SCG Legal board chair, spoke during the session
"Winning in the New Legal Economy: What Profitable Firms Are Doing to
Keep Their Competitive Edge."


